
 

If you think Teaching is for you and you have a degree 

come and talk to us at the TELFORD Partnership about 

a PGCE. 

Telford Partnership is an alliance between 5 Primary, 3 

Secondary schools in Telford and Wolverhampton University.  

We offer School direct PGCE teaching qualifications in a 

friendly and supportive partnership which we think offers a 

great ‘hands on’ course to gain your PGCE. 

We are now taking applications for starting the course in 

September 20.  

If teaching is a career you are considering come and along 

and see if the Telford Partnership can offer you the course 

you are looking for.  

 

Contact Nicky Brown at Grange Park Primary school.  

Email - nicky.brown@taw.org.uk or phone on 01952 387490.  

We look forward to hearing from you. 
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